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TIME: 
PLACE: 

7:30 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

AUGUST 21, 1989 

Centerville Municipal Building, Caucus Room 

PRESENT: Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor James Singer 
Councilmembers Bernard Samples 

Brooks Compton 
Sally Beals 
J. v. Stone 

City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Administrative Assistant Michael Haverland 

Mr. Kenning distributed to City Council a draft for a 
"Request For Proposal" (RFP) for consulting services for the 
development of the City's Storm Water Drainage Master Plan. 

Mr. Kenning advised that assistance from the Federal 
Government has failed concerning flood damage that occurred this 
past spring. Their opinion is that the approximate $4 million 
dollar loss should be handled by the State . 

Council briefly discussed Bids received for Black Oak Storm 
Sewer Improvements 1989, Centerville-Traffic Signal Improvements 
1989 and Centerville Road Improvements 1989. 

Mayor Heintz advised that the Centerville Kiwanis does not 
intend to continue alone the organization of activities for the 
Americana Festival. Council concurred that Mr. James Reppert and 
Mr. Joe Bowlus be invited to the next Council Work Session 
Meeting to discuss the future of the Americana Festival. 

Upon suggestion of Mr. Haverland, the signing of the 
Ordinance creating the Historical Commission will be performed at 
the Walton House. Mr. Samples will be the Council Liaison to 
this Commission. 

~~~cu.......,.QQ...::_~ 
Marilyn J. McLaughli~ --
Clerk of Council 


